
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                    Friday 8th June 2018 

 
 

Welcome back after half-term. The children have enjoyed seeing their friends after the break, sharing 

their news and telling us all about what signs of summer they saw.  

 

We started the week with something very exciting. A mad scientist came to school for assembly and told 

us lots of cool and exciting things about science. We watched experiments about fire and electricity and 

learnt lots of new things. The children really enjoyed listening to the mad scientist and engaging in dis-

cussions about what they thought was going to happen. 

 

This week, we have been looking at more than and less than any given numbers. We have also been looking 

at ordering numbers from 0-20 and have even started counting 10s from 0 all the way to 150. Children 

enjoyed our number work this week and are all very enthusiastic about counting.  

 

We have also been looking at rhyme and have had lots of fun matching rhyming words this week. During 

ICT, we used an app on the iPads called book creator to make our very own pirate stories. We added pic-

tures, voice notes and text to our stories. Children had a wonderful time making their stories and using 

iPads independently.  

 

We have been updating of phonics record and it is lovely to see the progress that all children are making 

with their letter sounds and their reading. Well done Reception.  

 

We have had some sweatshirts and cardigans gone missing this week in school. Please check your child 

has the correct sweatshirt/cardigan and that their names are in all items of uniform.  

 

Amazingly, we have still got great weather and we have all really enjoyed being outside. Just a reminder 

that you can provide your child with a sun-hat or sun-cream and a member of staff will top it up through-

out the day. Let a member of staff know if it is to be kept in school or sent home.  

 

Enjoy the weekend.  

  

Reception Staff 

 
  

 

 


